
Class 5 Newsletter 

Autumn Term – 11/10/19 

This Week... 
Maths 

This week we have been practising methods for subtraction including written methods and 

subtraction with money. 

Please continue to encourage the children to access their TIMES TABLE ROCKSTARS 

ACCOUNTS at home.   

 
English 

In English, we have planned and written a Newspaper Article based on the discovery of a brand 

new species of animal.  

 

Across The Curriculum 

This week we have created some ‘Harvest Art’ for church that shows our thanks to God for everything he 

gives us; additionally, we have written Harvest Prayers, which we shared together in Class Worship. In this 

week’s R.E. lesson we thought about ‘A Day in the life of a Super Christian’. We have also been 

looking at Online Safety and ways we can keep ourselves safe online. 

Next Week... 
Maths 

We will be moving on to 

Mental and Written Division 

using large numbers and 

decimals. 

 

English 

We will be thinking about 

zoos and writing a balanced 

argument that outlines the 

pros and cons of animals 

living in them.   

 

Times Table Rock star Club 

(Tues 8th Oct) – Class 3 

 

Miss Morris   

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Thursday 3.20pm - 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any 

questions you may have. 

 Friday 11th October – Bingo – St Bernard’s @6pm – please come along and enjoy a fun evening.  

 Sunday 13th October – Harvest - St. Christopher’s Church @ 9:30am.  All welcome to come along 
and give thanks to God. Please bring a non-perishable donation and some fresh fruit as a symbol 
of God’s love.  I look forward to seeing you there. 

 Thursday 17th October – Nasal Flu vaccines 

 Friday 18th October – School breaks up for half term @3.15pm 

 Tuesday 29th October @8.55am – school reopens 

 Monday 11th November @ 10am – Year 6 to lead Remembrance Service in school – all welcome 
 

 Thursday 21st November – Parents’ Evening (3:30 -5pm and 6-7pm) 

 Monday 25th November – PTA Cinema Night (more information to follow) 

 Monday 16th December – KS2 Christmas Production @ 6pm 

 Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party and Christmas Lunch 

 Friday 20th December – Break up for Christmas Holidays @ 2pm 
 

Don’t Forget! 
 The children thoroughly enjoyed the Bog-eyed Jog on Tuesday – please send any outstanding 

sponsor money to the office ASAP.  Thank-you  

 P.E. lessons are on a Thursday afternoon and swimming kits are needed every Friday. 

 Children are encouraged to bring a water bottle into school to keep hydrated during the day. 

BISHOP’S 

HARVEST APPEAL 

DATES 
 

We are supporting this year’s 

Bishop’s Harvest Appeal, by 

raising money to help Friends 

of Mulanje Orphans (FOMO) 

bring hope to vulnerable 

children in Malawi, and help 

Christian Aid empower women 

in Honduras to take the lead in 

tackling climate change..  

 
On Thursday 17th 

October (please note the 

change of date) Harvest of 

Hope Toy Sale. We still need 

donations of toys which would 

be greatly appreciated! Children 

may bring up to £5 to spend at 

the sale.  

Rainbow butterflies are now 

for sale at 50p each in colours 

of the rainbow!.  

  
 Special News! 

 

Curriculum Award – Cayden 

 

Christian Value – Forgiveness – Noemi  

 

Writer of the Week – Dylan 

 

 


